
Holiday Break: 

 Dec. 21-Jan. 3 
 

Easter Break: 

 March 27-April 2 
 

Pictures: 

 April 14th 
 

No Classes: 

 May 28th 
 

Recital Rehearsals: 

 June 12-15  
 

2018 Recital: 

 June 16th 

Dress Rehearsal: 

 January 6th 
 

Revolution Competition: 

 March 2-4 
 

Seven Springs Comp/Conv.

 March 27-31 
 

Showstopper Competition: 

 April 6-8 
 

American Dance Awards 

Competition: 

 April  20-22 

Important Dates 

JANUARY NEWSLETTER 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 
Hope everyone enjoyed the time off with friends and family!  Thank you to everyone for their holiday 

gifts and wishes, from the Faculty and Staff of Legacy of Dance! 

 

Tuition: 

All tuition is to be paid BY the first of each month September-May.  Tuition is an annual amount  

based on the number of hours of classes taken in a week’s time.  A late fee will be assessed after the  

first week of classes in any given month.  AS OF JANUARY 1, 2018 THE LATE FEE HAS BEEN 

INCREASED TO $35.  If your child’s class falls after the first of the month, tuition should be paid on 

their last class period in the previous month.  Tuition can be paid either by check, credit card (VISA, 

Master Card, Discover), Studio Dancers Fundraising Account or cash.  Please be sure to ask for a  

receipt to keep for your records.  No adjustments will be made due to missed classes.  Students are  

welcomed to make up missed classes in another class of equal or lower level. 

 

Recital Costumes: 

Costumes have been ordered!!!  Full costume balances were due on November 15th.  Late fees  

and/or additional shipping or handling fees will be assessed to all accounts without a zero balance  

for costumes.  We will accept cash, check or Studio Dancer Funds for both costume balances and  

additional fees.  Please do not pay your costume balances or additional fees via the online payment tab 

on our website.  Absolutely no credit/debit payments can be accepted.  Sorry for any inconvenience.  

Any payments made via our online payment tab will automatically be put toward tuition.  Costumes  

will not be ordered until full payment has been made.  No exceptions!!   

 

Recital Program Pictures: 

Wayne from Wayne’s World of Photography will be at the studio for our annual recital  

program pictures on April 14, 2018.  If you are interested, both group and individual pictures will be 

taken.  Every group picture will be placed into the recital program book.  If you decide to be a part of 

the group picture, you will be required to purchase the group photo and your portion of the book space.  

Book space prices are determined by photo size and number of students in the photo.  One group  

picture will be taken for classes with combination costumes.  Students/parents should decide which part 

of their costumes they like the best.  Individual photos are also available for all students.  Please note 

that pictures are NOT MANDATORY!! However, if you do choose to participate, all fees will be due  

on picture day.  See Miss Pat or Miss Jules for additional details.  Look for a detailed email regarding 

both group and individual photos closer to picture day!!! 

 

Studio Closures: 

If weather should force us to close the studio for the evening, closures will be posted on WTAE and 

KDKA.  We will also send out a mass email to all families. 

 

Missing Classes: 

If your child/children will not be attending class for any reason, we ask that you please inform the  

studio as soon as possible.  You may call the studio during business hours or leave a message on our 

answering machine if no one is in.  You may also send an email to info@legacyofdance.net or  

misserin@legacyofdance.net.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Legacy Elite Dance Company Fundraisers: 

Need a  night out?  Winter blues got you down?  January 27 from 7-10 p.m., the Legacy Elite Dance 

Company is hosting a Wine a Little Paint a Lot event at South Fayette Fire Hall.  Tickets are $35 per 

painter to paint a  beautiful summer sunset.  Tropical drinks and attire are optional, but strongly  

encouraged.  Remember to bring your favorite summer beverages and snacks!!! 

 

 

 

Legacy Elite 

Upcoming Dates 


